Dear Member,

Due to the COVID-19 outbreak, Personal Protective Equipment (PPE) for all healthcare workers is in high demand.
The College has designed a survey to understand how much PPE is available and whether PPE is reaching
members. The results of this survey will be very helpful to The College of Chiropodists of Ontario as we work with
Government to speed up the supply of PPE to those who need it.

All responses are voluntary and completely anonymous

You can only take the survey once, but you can edit your responses until the survey is closed on April 22nd, 2020.
Questions marked with an asterisk (*) are required. If you have any questions about the survey, please email us:
info@cocoo.on.ca

Please follow the SURVEY LINK here : https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/COCOO PPE SURVEY

We really appreciate your input.
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